
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
INTESA SANPAOLO: MARCO BOLGIANI, HEAD OF THE 
INTERNATIONAL SUBSIDIARY BANKS DIVISION, LEAVES THE 
GROUP 
 

Milan, Turin, 8
th

 October 2013 - Marco Bolgiani, head of the International 

Subsidiary Banks Division at Intesa Sanpaolo, leaves the Group to pursue new 

professional ventures. 

 

Mr Bolgiani arrived at Intesa Sanpaolo a year ago, assuming responsibility for 

the International Subsidiary Banks Division. Previously, he held senior positions 

at UniCredit, particularly in the private banking and global transaction banking 

sectors. Mr Bolgiani started his banking career at Citibank, and later served as 

CEO of Eptaconsors. 

 

Carlo Messina, CEO of Intesa Sanpaolo, commented: “I thank Marco Bolgiani 

for the deep commitment, the results achieved and the passion with which he 

managed the International Subsidiary Banks Division, in a period that has been 

extremely full of activities and events for both the Group and for the Division 

itself. All of us have come to appreciate his personal and professional qualities 

and we express our best wishes to him for success in his new endeavours”. 
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